Co-operation between Hong Kong and
other places on juridical assistance
in criminal matters

The Government spokesman said today (February 13) that the Government
has reviewed the current regime for the co-operation between Hong Kong and
other places on juridical assistance in criminal matters and is considering
to amend the Mutual Legal Assistance in Criminal Matters Ordinance (Cap 525)
and the Fugitive Offenders Ordinance (Cap 503). For details, please visit the

Security Bureau's website at www.sb.gov.hk/eng/special/views.htm.

Members of the public can give views on or before March 4, 2019, by the
following means:

By mail: Security Bureau (A Division)

10/F, East Wing, Central Government Offices
2 Tim Mei Avenue, Tamar, Hong Kong

By fax: 2524 3762

By email: views@sb.gov.hk
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